
Woodview Classroom News- January 2019 

January Events: 

15 Confederation Park 

21 P.A. Day 

22 Swimming 

25 Echo Bowl  

*Wednesdays are all 12:00 dismissals 

 

Welcome Back and Happy New Year 

We hope you all had a wonderful holiday season and are ready to get back to the 

routine of the school year again.  We are excited to be back to continue our work 

with the students.    

 

Report Cards 

The P.A. Day on January 21st is a dedicated day for teachers to work on writing 

upcoming first term reports.  Students have been working on language and math 

activities to address curriculum expectations. Reports will be issued on February 14th.   

Winter Wear 

It would be beneficial for students to have an extra set of clothing at school for days when the snow/rain gets 

into and through their winter gear.  Having an extra pair of socks is an especially wise plan as they tend to get 

wet most often.  Being prepared for the weather with coats, boots, hats, and mitts is also crucial for our 

outings. Also, every student should have a pair of indoor shoes to leave at school so they are not wearing their 

boots throughout the day. Thank-you! 

Contact Information: 

Classroom: 519-752-5308 x 946 email: penny.telfer@granderie.ca   

James Hillier: 519-752-2296  Remind101: edtw@mail.remind.com 
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